
                 Bear Creek Quilt Guild 

 Member In-Person Meeting Minutes 

Bessie Mitchell House Grapevine, Texas 

August 15, 2023 

  

There was no meeting for the month of August.  Instead, we had a garage sale.  Fun for all! 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Mary Nalley, BCQG Webmaster 
  

 


